organized. One, conducted by Mr. Charles R. Riker, meets Sundays at 9
a. m., and i1s engaged In the study of the life of Christ; another, under the
leadership of Dr. George L. Scherger, meets Fridays at 5 p. m., while the
third, with Mr. Paul C. Foster as leader, convenes on Mondays at 5 p. m.,
being engaged in the study of Old Testament characters. There is a

devotional meeting every Wednesday at 5 p. m.

The Y. M. C. A. has for several years given an Annual Freshman
Handshake in the Library, and will in the future hold social gatherings at
intervals during the year. The house is open during the day and evening.
It 1s fitted out with many things that furnish enjoyment and recreation.
Those who love musie, will find not only a piano, but also a pianola at their
disposal. ‘A cordial invitation 1s extended every student of the Armour

Institute to join the Y. M. C. A. and enjoy the privileges such member-
ship affords.
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